
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: William Snowball, Fire Chief 

DATE: February 14, 2012 

SUBJECT: Cathedral Streets (Donald Buttress and Pope John Paul Square) 

 

Fire and Emergency Services met with Geoff Day, Senior Planner – West District  

to provide input into the various scenarios for the naming of streets in the 

Cathedral Community, specifically Donald Buttress Boulevard and Pope John Paul 

II Square.   

Fire and Emergency Services agree to having an east and west portion of Donald 

Buttress Boulevard intersected by Pope John Paul II Square. For responses to this 

area, this is preferred to having 3 street names along the section of road from 

Woodbine Avenue on the east to Quinton Road on the west that would appear to 

have no beginning or end.   

 


